
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

February 18, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of Purchase of Dust Collectors for LCTC

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to award the purchase and installation of a dust collection system 
for the Construction Trades classroom at the Livonia Career Technical Center to Allied 
Building Service Company, Detroit, Michigan for a total cost of $114,000 which includes 
a 5% contingency.

RATIONALE:

This purchase will help improve the air quality of the room and extend the life of the 
room’s HVAC system by collecting dust particles when the equipment in the classroom 
is in use.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Sinking Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attachment

PF/AS


